
Hi Mary; 
  
It's that time of year again. 
  
I am writing to request permission to close our street to vehicles on the evening of Halloween, 
Saturday, October 31, 2009 from 6pm to 10pm. 
  
The request is for a residential street in Milwood:  Pine Bluffs Trail, from Buccaneer to Greybull. 
  
Pine Bluffs Trail is only one block long, and many babies, toddlers and young children live on the 
street.  Only one side of the street has a sidewalk and that sidewalk does not extend for the entire 
block.  A street closure would allow street residents and our neighbors in the surrounding area to 
trick or street safely and would make it easier for parents with strollers to enjoy the evening.  
There will not be any formal festivities, just a safe street with no cars. 
  
It benefits the entire neighborhood and 6pm - 10pm creates minimal inconvenience to residents.  
As we are only one block long, we are the logical street to host this.  We are all happy to 
purchase additional candy and other treats to accommodate the increased foot traffic.  The 
county has given us permission for the street closure for the past two years by unanimous vote, 
and it has been a lot of fun. 
  
We are looking forward to another fun Halloween with the kids this year. 
  
Please let me know if I can provide you with any more information. 
  
Thank you again for always helping us with this and for making it so easy. 
  
Thank you very much. 
  
Karen Dale Wolman 
7000 Pine Bluffs Trail 
Austin, TX 78729 
512-258-6853:  home 
954-993-4025: cell 
kdw954@austin.rr.com 
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